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School Council Message – February 2021 
 

Our next School Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 22nd from 6:30-
8:00.  Once again, it will be a virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams.  We hope you will 
consider joining us for our meetings held virtually.  Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
If you wish to join us, please let the school know and an invite will be sent to the 
email address that you provide to us.  If you have already attended any of this year’s 
School Council Meetings this year, you will automatically be invited to the remainder 
of the meetings this year.    
   
As always, there are many opportunities for parents and guardians to get involved in 
the St. Marguerite Bourgeoys community. Remember, getting involved is a great way 
to show your kids that you take an interest in their education. It also sends a positive 
message that you consider our school a worthwhile cause. 
 

 “Parent involvement in education is like the frosting on a cupcake, it makes it 

complete and oh so sweet.” 

 
Blessings, 
 
 
Mr. C. Minutillo  Ms. A. Fraser 
Principal   Vice-Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


